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Dear Parents 

 

In our recent Curriculum Newsletter, we mentioned that we hoped to have a 

Greek Activity Day.  We have planned this in to our schedule for Wednesday 

23rd October. The children will benefit enormously if they wear some form of 

Greek costume, in order to ‘feel Greek!’ This can be quite basic – a simple sheet 

will be fine. (You may well be able to revamp any Roman costumes used lower 

down the school.)  

 

In order to keep costs to a minimum, we will be organising and delivering the 

activities ourselves. We will need some cardboard boxes for one of the activities 

so it would be great if you could collect some over the next few weeks.  

 

The day will also include a Greek Banquet - therefore, we need to ask for a 

voluntary contribution of £1 per child to cover the costs of the day, sent to 

school by Friday 18th October. 

      

Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

 

M Harrison & N Goozee 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

I enclose £1 to enable my child ________________________________ to  

 

participate in the Greek Activity Day on Wednesday 23rd October. 

 

Please indicate if your child has any allergies               Yes / No 

 

If yes, please provide details____________________________________ 
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